
BUILDING AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE 

October 8, 2018 – 6:00 p.m. 

DAO 

Present: Dr. Pushchak, Mr. Duda, Dr. Hallock, Mr. Paris, Mrs. Pikiewicz, Mr. Pushchak, Mrs. 
Sandberg, Mr. Snippert, and Mrs. Thayer-Zacks.  

Also present were Mrs. Bendig, Mr. Berlin, and Dr. Hutchinson. 

Mr. Berlin shared the results of the snow removal bid opening that took place on October 4, 
2018. Concerns about the quality and past performance of the low bidder were discussed. The 
Board decided to continue the discussion when Attorney McClure is present so as to obtain 
legal advisement. 


